
 

 

Dear Members and Alumni,  

 

After years of pandemic, I am delighted to let you know HKUAA Alumni Nite is back! It is a 

major reunion gathering of HKU alumnus with great entertainment and fellowship. President 

and Vice-Chancellor of the University of Hong Kong, Prof. Zhang Xiang JP, is invited to be our 

Guest of Honour and his sharing on the “Future of HKU” will certainly be a highlight of the 

event!  

 

Further detail of the event is as below: 

Guest of Honor: President and Vice-Chancellor of the University of Hong Kong, 

Prof. Zhang Xiang JP 

Date: Saturday, 25 March 2023 

Time: 6:30 Cocktail Reception with music performance 

7:30 Dinner starts 

Venue: Chater Room of the Hong Kong Jockey Club 

2/F, Happy Valley OldClub House 

25 Shan Kwong Road 

HONG KONG 

Charge: HK$1,500 per person or  

HK$16,800 per table (12 guests) 

* including a 4-course western dinner, beverage & house wine 

 

* Seats are limited, reservation will only be confirmed by effective payment on 

first-come-first served basis 

 

For enquiry and/or reservations, please contact Mr Thomas Leung, Administrative Manager 

at 3421 1218 (email: Thomas.Leung@hkuaa.hk).  

 

We look forward much to seeing you in this great event! 

 

With warmest wishes, 

Stella LAW 

Chairlady, Alumni Night 2023 

Hong Kong University Alumni Association 
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To Support HKUAA Alumni Nite 2023, please complete the form below with payment and 

email to Thomas.Leung@hkuaa.hk 

 

 

Booking Form - HKUAA Alumni Nite 2023 

 

Member’s Name: Dr./ Mr. / Mrs. / Ms.  

 

Company (Optional):  

 

Address: 

 

Mobile: 

 

Email:  

 

No. of Guests: 

 

Total Amount:  

HK$_________________ 

Dinner fee: HK$1,500 per person or HK$16,800 per table (12 guests) 

Name of guests: (Can be provided later) 

1.        2. 

3.        4. 

5.        6. 

7.        8. 

9.        10. 

11.        12. 

 

Payment method 

1. Deposit into HKUAA HSBC Account no. 808-5-000324 

2. Cheque payable to "Hong Kong University Alumni Association" 

 

Please send us your payment slip either by fax to 2523 2660 or by email to 

Thomas.leung@hkuaa.hk 
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